
I am writing on behalf of HB because I believe that the Electoral College has outlived its usefulness. I am 
sure there will be implications in the procedural changes of a national popular vote that are 
unanticipated, however a plan to update our presidential election process without tinkering with the 
constitution is ideal. As you know we are confident that individual voters can be assured their votes 
count and voters in every state will know their state matters as much as any other.  
Please vote in favor of joining other states to ratify a national popular vote.  
Thank you 
Amanda Yampolsky 
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